
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

December 10, 2013 

 

 

 

Embassy of the People’s Democratic Republic of Algeria 

2118 Kalorama Road NW  

Washington, D.C. 20008 

 

  

 

Re: Djamel Ameziane’s Freedom & Security in Algeria  

 

  

His Excellency Abdallah Baali, 

  

This letter is to inform you that concerned individuals are now demonstrating in front of the 

Algerian Embassy in Washington, D.C. We invite you downstairs to see. 

  

They are demonstrating to express their grave concern about the safety of Mr. Djamel Ameziane, 

who has been sent from Guantánamo to Algeria against his will, and who fears that his human 

rights will not be respected. 

  

We urge you to immediately release Mr. Djamel Ameziane from detention and to his family. We 

also urge you to ensure that his human rights are fully respected and protected.  

  

Mr. Djamel Ameziane has suffered greatly, and he must be allowed to rebuild his life in safety 

and in freedom.  

 

If you wish to discuss this matter further, please contact Mr. Ameziane’s counsel at the Center 

for Constitutional Rights.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

CODEPINK  

Witness Against Torture 

Center for Constitutional Rights 

 


